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Year 7 Settling in Evening 

 

 

A reminder that on 3rd October between 6pm-7pm there will be a ‘Settling In’ 

evening for the parents of all Year 7 students. This will be an opportunity to speak 

to Mr Pharaoh, the Head of Year, and Form Tutors to outline the support and guid-

ance we will offer our students in the year ahead.  

Art Club 

 

 

Thank you to all the KS3 students that 

attended our first Art Club of the year, 

as you can tell from the photo (right) 

it was very well attended..  

Many thanks to Miss Wright for running 

and planning this 

terms activities.  
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30th September 

On Thursday 29th September the 

Academy held its Open Evening for 

prospective students.  

We would like to thank all the stu-

dents and parents for visiting our 

academy to meet staff and take a 

tour of the site. 

Our prospectus can be found here: 
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The academy has opened a uniform bank in reception to support families. If you 

have any uniform that you no longer need please could you donate at reception. 

Any piece of academy clothing will be most welcome. 

European Day of Languages 

On 26th September the Modern Languages Department marked the European 

Day of Languages by running a number of activities across the school 

Thank you to Mrs Schultz for organising the event.  
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BBC Story  Workshop 

On Friday  students in Year 7, 8 

and 9 participated in a story tell-

ing workshop organised by the 

BBC.  This was an opportunity to 

listen to stories written by fellow 

students and meet a sports jour-

nalist. 
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Careers Club 
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30th September 

Waltham Toll Bar 6th Form Open 
Evening 
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Autumn Concert 


